
Diary Dates              

May 2024 
6th  May Bank Holiday 
13th-17th SATS week 
22nd Sports Day (pm) 
24th  Mufti Day 
24th School Closes for Half-Term at 
normal time 
 
June2024 
3rd School opens for Term 6 
18th Rags2Riches collection  

 
Character Strengths 
This week’s character strength was  
Friendship, please ask your child all 
about it. Next week’s character strength 
will be Risk Taking. 
 
 

 

 

Mufti Day 

Friday, 24th May will be a whole school 
Mufti Day. Please bring in a tombola 
prize. We will be accepting bottles, 
chocolates, biscuits, gifts etc.  

 

 

 

Respecting Neighbours 
We have received complaints from our 
neighbours that children are ringing our 
neighbours doorbells/gate buzzers on 
their way into school and on their walk 
back from school. This is causing distress 
for our neighbours animals as well as 
inconvenience for our neighbours to 
answer the bells when no-one is there. 
Please can we ask that we respect our 
community and stop our children from 
continuing to do this. 

 

Rags 2 Riches 
Our next Rag 2 Riches collection will be 
on Tuesday, 18th  June. Bags will be sent 
home in the coming weeks. Please bring 
your donations into school on Monday, 
17th June. 
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Swimming 
Years 4, 5 and 6 swimming sessions 
will be taking place in the coming 
weeks. 

Year 5 will be swimming on:  

7th, 14th, 21st May  

Please make sure your child has a 
towel, underwear and appropriate 
swimwear on swimming days  

(i.e. girls have a one-piece  

swimming costume and boys’ 
swimming shorts are not too loose). 
All children will be required to 
wear a swimming hat whilst in the 
pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

⭐Uniform Donations       
 Needed⭐  ️ 
We are taking in donations of pre-loved 
uniform on Friday 10th May. 

 

What we accept:  

⭐  ️Green jumpers, cardigans and hoodies  

⭐  ️Grey skirts, trousers, shorts, dresses  

⭐  ️Blue polos  

⭐  ️Summer dresses  

⭐  ️PE wear  

⭐  ️Book Bags  

These need to be in excellent condition, 
stuff you would buy yourself.  

We don’t accept:  

⭐  ️stained, dirty clothing  

⭐  ️pen marks  

⭐  ️damaged or very bobbly  

⭐  ️shoes  

⭐  ️items that aren’t Boughton School   
uniform (we’ve had pants and PJs before )  

 

Please can you bag it up, and drop it off at 
the school office on Friday, 10th May only. 
We will not be accepting uniform after 
this date.  

 

Anyone who has some time to spare on the 
Friday afternoon to help us sort it all out 
will be very much appreciated  

 

Bank Holiday 
Have a great Bank Holiday weekend. 
Lets hope the sun shines!!! 
We look forward to seeing everyone on 
Tuesday, 7th May. 
 


